
                  March 13, 2013 

                            
 

 
Myrtle/Magnolia Project Update  

 
Dear Hovey Ave Neighbor, 

The City’s contractor, D’Allessandro Corp., will be finished this week with the structural installation of the 
stormwater storage tank pump station. As a result of this completion, crews will be relocating the work zone 
further down Hovey Avenue towards Cambridge Street on Monday, March 18th, in order to continue with the 
installation of the stormwater storage tank. Since crews will be mobilizing further down Hovey Avenue, two (2) 
Spaulding Hospital Parking Lots will have temporary access ramps, as the new work zone will be blocking the 
existing access ramps. Crews will be constructing one (1) ramp on Hovey Avenue and the other ramp on 
Roberts Road this coming Friday to allow access the hospital parking lots.  

Please view the map below, as it outline lines a new detour route for those seeking to access the Spaulding 
Hospital Parking Lots. 

 
 

Please contact Chris Neil, Community Relations Manager, at 617.349.4825 or 
cneil@cambridgema.gov with any questions or concerns. 
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